REGINA
PUBLIC
SCHOOLS

Supporting the Mental
Health and Well-Being of 4
Children, Youth and Families *

»®

NEW DATE: Wednesday, May 4, 2022
7:00 to 8:30 p.m.

Campus Regina Public Auditorium
(1069-14™ Avenue East)

Parents/caregivers are invited to attend this in-person event to learn more about
mental health and strategies to support the well-being of children, youth and families.

Guest Speatkens U you wish to attend!

We are very pleased to have two presenters Please email Terilyn Brady at
from Regina Public Schools lead us through terilyn.brady@rbe.sk.ca to RSVP by
this session. Friday, April 29" to ensure seating capacity.

Those who already sent an RSVP
for the original date of April 7"
do not need to send a new email.
However, if you already registered
but will no longer be attending this event,

(Student Mental Health and Wellness Coordinator) please let Terilyn know.

(Mental Health and Wellness Consultant)




